
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 9.5.2025 

Diary Dates ... 

W/C 12th May - Y6 SAT’s 

Monday 19th May - Class and Team photos 

Tuesday 20th May - Sports’ Day: 9.30 Big Butterflies, Reception and KS1. 11.30-12.30 family picnic. 
1pm start for KS2. 

Sustainability at Dove Bank 

Did you guess our first symbol? It was all about            
biodiversity. Year 4 have been learning about the         
importance of preserving our rainforests through their 
writing focus this week. They will be learning more about 
this in the coming weeks too! The class book ‘Where the 
Forest Meets the Sea’ helps to show how the rainforests are being       
destroyed and habitats too. They feel strongly that this needs to stop 
and we are looking at ways in which we can make a difference. 

Earrings & PE 

Earrings should only be worn to school if they are studs; decorative or hoop earrings should not be 
worn at all. Please ensure that your child is not wearing earrings to school on their PE day. They will 
be asked to remove them if they are wearing earrings (of any kind). If earrings cannot be removed, 
they need to be covered with a plaster. 

VE Day Celebrations 

On Thursday, we celebrated the 80th anniversary of VE day. The children enjoyed dressing up in 
1940's style clothes, or wearing red, white and blue. Thank you to everyone for their amazing effort 
with this! We learnt two songs from the wartime - Daisy, Daisy and Wish me luck as you wave me 
goodbye, and the whole school came together in the hall to sing. It was absolutely wonderful, and 
lots of the teachers had goosebumps!  

Children enjoyed a picnic lunch on the field, with Nursery holding their own little street party. Mrs 
Walters and Miss Sarah made some lovely lunch bags and delicious cupcakes. They went down a 
treat!  

On Wednesday, we were lucky enough to have a currently serving member of the RAF, Ash, join us 
and spend some time with all classes. It was really inspiring, and interesting to hear all about his   
experiences. We learnt how to do some marching, listened to commands, and Ash 

even used his 'RAF training' voice - 
which was very loud! The children 
asked brilliant questions, and lots 
of children were inspired to      
consider this career in the future. 
Thank you so much, Ash, for        
visiting us!  

 




